
 

 

April 15, 2025 

 
Timothy Courchaine, Esq. 

United States Attorney’s Office 

Two Renaissance Square 

40 N. Central Avenue, Suite 1800 

Phoenix, AZ  85004 

Email:  TimothyCourchaine@usdoj.gov  

 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

I am sending this correspondence to request the preservation of e-mail communications that may have been 

sent by one of your Assistant U.S. Attorneys.  We have filed a Freedom of Information Act request for all emails 

sent to or from Lindsaylshort@gmail.com, Lindsay.l.short@gmail.com, and lindsayshort@gmail.com.  We 

believe these accounts belong to Assistant U.S. Attorney Lindsay Short.  Upon information and belief, Ms. 

Short may have been in communication with local and state election officials here in Arizona and possibly other 

organizations in her capacity as Assistant U.S. Attorney for the District of Arizona using these unsecure personal 

emails.  The gmail addresses were obtained by analyzing Maricopa County Recorder Stephen Richer’s calendar 

and other documents obtained under Arizona’s Public Records Act. 

 

As Ms. Short represents the Department of Justice in election related matters in Arizona, we believe any 

communications sent to or received by Ms. Short as regards Arizona or Maricopa County elections are subject 

to preservation under the Federal Records Act, 44 U.S.C. § 3101 et seq., and disclosure pursuant to the Freedom 

of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552 et seq.  As you know, federal government employees cannot evade the duty 

to preserve official communications by using personal email accounts.  This correspondence is intended to 

prompt the preservation of these communications, if they have not already been preserved, so they may be 

obtained by the general public and media for review, or should the Department of Justice raise an exception to 

disclosure properly litigated in a court of law.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

We The People AZ Alliance 

 
Bryan James Blehm 

We the People USA Alliance 

Director of Government Affairs 
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